
 

 

SPECIAL MESSAGE – Handling restrictions in the Hinterland 

 

Due to the current hurricane, which is moving across Germany, our terminals CTS, 

DCH, KCT and RRT are severely restricted in their operations. This will lead to 

significant handling restrictions on site as well as delays in our scheduled timetable.  

The hurricane is expected to last until this afternoon. 

We would therefore like to emphasise that arrival times may cannot be guaranteed 

and closings may cannot be kept. As a precaution, we therefore have to decline any 

liability for any resulting costs (e.g. demurrage and detention).  

 

In case of further questions, please feel free to contact our customer service team. 
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